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BOISE - The Idaho State Board of Education may select the next University of 
Idaho president by its next meeting on April 6.

Spokesman Mark Browning said board members have not made an offer to either 
Kansas State University Provost Duane Nellis or Montana State University Provost 
David Dooley since they interviewed them last week.

But Browning said members have been having informal conversations with one 
another since those interviews. He said they thought both men were "very 
impressive."

Board President Milford Terrell has said he would like to find Tim White's 
successor by the end of the academic year in May. White resigned the UI 
presidency last year to become chancellor at the University of California Riverside, 
and former College of Natural Resources Dean Steven Daley-Laursen was named 
interim president.

Dooley and Nellis visited the UI's main Moscow campus and its other statewide 
locations early last month.
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